
     Once again it is time to extend a great big “THANK YOU” to each and every 

one of you for your continued support of The Comal County 100 Club.  It is 

through your support and contributions that The 100 Club stands ready to sup-

port those who protect us. 

     2013 has been another year filled with many activities including the McDon-

ald’s Fundraiser which is held each year on Good Friday with the 7 restaurants in 

Comal County participating.  The 100 Club was represented  at the National 
Night Out in both Garden Ridge and Vintage Oaks on the first Tuesday in August 

and at the River Oaks subdivision on Oct. 1, 2013. 

     With reference to our Annual Banquet, EXCITING THINGS are coming your 

way.  First of all, we have changed the time of year to have our Annual Banquet.  

We will be celebrating the year 2013 on February 25, 2014, at the Marriott 

Courtyard on IH-35 in New Braunfels.  The Marriott is located just South of Ran-

dolph-Brooks Federal Credit Union on IH-35.  There will be many new things 

happening that evening.  There will be a silent auction and a live auction.  A   

Ruger LCP .380 acp Coyote Special handgun will be auctioned off the night of the 

Banquet.  This gun was made popular by Governor Rick Perry in 2010. 

     Please see attached sheet of paper, giving information about a Raffle for a 

Glock 19, Generation 4 and all of the accompanying items.  Tickets for this raffle 

are being sold by directors of The 100 Club.  Tickets cost $10. ea.  The winning 

name will be drawn the night of the Annual Banquet.  You do not have to be pre-

sent to win.  If you would like to purchase a raffle ticket please call The 100 Club 

at 830-899-0100, and someone will contact you.   

     At our Annual Banquet  we will be honoring an outstanding individual from 

Law enforcement, a Firefighter and a Paramedic/EMS. 

 

NOTE:  You will be receiving an invitation to the Annual Ban-

quet in the mail around the middle of January.  You do not 

have to be a contributor to the 100 Club to attend the Ban-

quet so it’s a good time to invite a friend or neighbor to 

come.  Perhaps they might decide to join after attending!  

We are looking forward to seeing you all on February 25, 

2014 at the Marriott Courtyard. 
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Bulverde Police and Fire Department, Comal County Sheriff’s Office, 100 
Club board members and McDonald’s employees 

www.100clubofcomalcounty.org 

McDonald’s at Hwy. 46 near Loop 337  

McDonald’s on Highway 46 near Loop 337 

McDonald’s on Loop 337 at Pilot Station 

Bulverde-Spring Branch EMS and Spring Branch FD, Comal County 
Sheriff’s Office  and 100 Club board members 

McDonald’s Good Friday 100 Club Fundraiser check presentation 

Bracken Fire Department at National Night Out in Garden Ridge 

McDonald’s Good Friday event with Ronald McDonald on I35 at Walnut 

              (830) 899-0100 


